
 

 

  
 
  
  
  
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
      May 28, 2019 
 
The Honorable Paul A. Sarlo 
The New Jersey State Legislature 
Senate Budget and Appropriations Committee 
Senator, District 36 
496 Columbia Boulevard, 1st Floor 
Wood-Ridge, NJ  07075 
 
Dear Senator Sarlo: 
 

This letter is in response to questions presented by Senator Bob Andrzejczak during the 
Senate Budget and Appropriations Committee hearing on May 9, 2019. 
 

Question 1: “Please provide a list for the last four years of each Department of 
Transportation (Department) dredging project and the cost of the dredging project.  Also please 
include the amount of capital funds appropriated for dredging in each year.”  
 

Response: Funding for dredging is included under the “Maritime Transportation System” 
line item in the capital program.  The amount of funding appropriated by the New Jersey 
Transportation Trust Fund (NJTTF) for this program over the last four years is as follows:   

FY-2016 $1,000,000 
FY-2017 $1,000,000 
FY-2018 $9,000,000 
FY-2019 $9,000,000 

Total $20,000,000 
 

In addition to the $20 million in NJTTF appropriations over the last four years, the State 
Channel Dredging Program is supported by prior-year NJTTF balances; State dredging bond 
funds, a Treasury intergovernmental account; and Federal Emergency Management Agency 
(FEMA) reimbursement for dredging undertaken as a result of Super Storm Sandy and Winter 
Storm Jonas (which occurred on January 5, 2016). 
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